
 

January 9, 2013 

Mckay Jenkins, Tilghman Professor of English 
Department of English 
University of Delaware 
 

Dear Mckay, 

Thank you for sending me the proposal for an Interdisciplinary minor in Environmental 
Humanities that you are submitting for approval to the University Faculty Senate.  As 
chair of the Department of Anthropology, I am happy to enthusiastically endorse your 
proposal which provides students with an excellent opportunity to explore issues related to 
the environment from perspectives of the humanities.  I think this is a minor that will be 
of interest to many contemporary students, including anthropology majors.  We are 
pleased that you have chosen to include Anthropology 304 (Culture, Health and 
Environment) as an elective and hope that we will be able to contribute other appropriate 
courses over the next few years. 

 

 

       Sincerely, 
        

 
Karen Rosenberg  
Chair and Professor 


